
FINANCIAL INTEREST DISCLOSURE 
Mason City Surgery Center is a joint venture between Mercy One-North Iowa and physician 
investors.   
As a prospective patient we are required to inform you of any physician financial interest or 
ownership in the facility.   
The physician performing your procedure may be an owner of the Facility. 
You have the right to choose where you have your procedure performed and by the provider of 
your choice.   
If you have any questions regarding the information contained in this disclosure please feel free to 
ask your physician. 


